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In person only voting puts undue burden on voters whether due to disability, work 

schedule, transportation, etc. This will disproportionately affect black, brown, other 

people of color, and ability status. I also imagine more folks being turned away if this 

were to pass. 

 

It also will lead to lower voter turnout and less informed voting. Being able to sit and 

read and make an informed vote should be part of the state constitution. 

 

I strongly oppose SB 210 


